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Triple C Carving Group Newsletter 
November 15th, 2023  

 

27 Carvers attended today’s meeting. 

Important Note: Hall opens at 8:30 AM.  The meeting will start at 9:00 AM.   We 

have the Hall till 12:00 pm 

 
 
Treasurer’s Report:      No report today.  Next monthly report will be on Dec 6th. 

 
Cookies:                      Thank you to Gord Dawson and Keith Grant for the goodies this week.   Next week 

cookies will be brought by Jennifer.   Please sign up at the meeting for bringing 
cookies. 

       
Guests:                        None this week. 
 
Website:                    The website is up-to-date.  Facebook is also up-to-date. 
 

Business: Alice King, Ken’s wife passed away on Sunday.  A moment of silence was held in her 

memory.    

Reminder that Dec 13th is the last day of carving in 2023.  Christmas lunch will be Dec 

13th. Pot-luck sign-up sheet is at the front table.   

A volunteer is needed to wash and fold the tablecloths before this event.  Please see 

Dennis.  Update : Maxine has volunteered for this task.  Many thanks to Maxine. 

Thanks to Wayne for the Nov 11th tribute that he led last week.  Today Wayne is 

doing a bird leg and feet class.   

$10 for coffee mug with Triple C logo.  For sale on the front table. 

Our pamphlet has been updated.  Info about the veteran canes has been added. 

Ontario 211 information has been updated.  Thanks to Don for helping to coordinate 

this update. 

Reminder that Nov 29th is theme day: Christmas, Wands, and Spurtles.  

Reminder that Information for caricature carving on-line class has been forwarded 

separately (True North Caricature Carvers). 

 

Tech talk:                  Gord used gold paint with sparkles (aerosol paint) on an ornament.  The paint cost 

~$15/can at Michaels.  No priming was necessary. 
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Gary stated that a new first aid kid has been purchased; it will be kept in the file 

cabinet and brought out for each meeting. 

Gary also mentioned the idea of a club project to make a Noah’s Ark .  Options for 

what to do with the completed project are being evaluated and suggestions are 

appreciated.  There was a lot of interest in contributing to this group project.  See 

Gary for more information. 

Dennis stated that he is interested in reviving the veterans canes initiative.   More 

information will be forthcoming. 

 

Upcoming Events: 

Dec 13th Christmas Pot Luck. 

March 9th           Return of the Swans at Lambton Heritage museum. 

 

 

 

  

END 


